Little Bees Children Self Help Group
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30th January 2014


FROM CHRISTINE ACHIENG
TO SPONSOR SIGRUN MARIA KRISTIN

Dear Sponsor Maria,

RE: THREE MONTHS DAP REPORTS FROM NOVEMBER 2013 TO JANUARY 2014

Happy New Year sponsor to Achieng!

Achieng is very happy; she has finished her primary school last year and will join high school this year 2014. She did well in her final examination; she is only waiting for her donation to pay her high school fees.

Christine gave a speech to Little Bees pupils, how her sponsor is good to her. She has assured her sponsor she would like to join high school and be a doctor. She is a polite girl, she told other pupils to respect our school, our teachers and Madam Lucy who is caring for us tirelessly, taking care of our education, feeding and medication. She looked at me behind the table where I was sitted with my husband and told me Mama Lucy blow 100 years and we pray for you to continue to serve God by helping and supporting orphans and those who have no hope in their lives. God bless you Mama Lucy and my sponsor Sigrun Maria & Mark. 

Thank you so much for your sponsorship. 

Best regards, 



Lucy Odipo.


